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Nursery, Reception, Year 1 Parents 
 

22/6/23 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We would like to invite you into school to take part in a maths themed story sack 
session on Tuesday 27th June with our library volunteers Dorothy and John Hadden. 
The session will be in our community room and will start at 1.00 until 3pm and we will 
provide all the equipment and refreshments so please come along. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Mrs Robson 
  
 
Please return the slip below, by Monday 26th June if you would like to come along. 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I will be able to come along to the make a story sack session on Tuesday 27th June at 
1.00pm (please delete as appropriate) 
 
Parent Name…………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Child’s name:…………………………………………………………. 
 
Childs Class…………………………………………………………….. 
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